
Hello and thank you for reading this email.   
 
I am concerned about the effects that diesel fuel has on my family's health, 
especially because I live in North Portland - above Swan Island and all of it's 
industrial activity.  Several times per week my family encounters noxious 
odors, especially when the winds are blowing from the south from the fall thru 
spring.  I mostly smell paint fumes, but I know there are plenty of diesel 
engines there contributing to the detriment of my family's health. 
 
We know that diesel pollution: 

 puts Oregonians at heightened risk of cancer in at least 17 Oregon 
counties 

 damages the heart, lungs and brain 
 is at highest concentration in neighborhoods with more low-income and 

people-of-color residents 

 

 Rep. Nosse has introduced House Bill 4003: cleaning up dirty diesel engines. 
 
Please feel free to contact me. 
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https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2018R1/Measures/Overview/HB4003

